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Office of the Head of Finance,  Finance Department, 
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  

T. 01 222 2102/3   E. finoff@dublincity.ie  

 

 

  8th November, 2023 
 

 

Minister Darragh O’Brien, 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage 

1. Seanad Éireann,  
2. Leinster House,  
3. Kildare Street,  

Dublin 2. 
 

 

 

RE: Review of Housing for All and the Programme for Government and proposals for   

       a National Rent Scheme 

 
 
Dear Minister O’Brien, 

I refer to Niamh Redmond’s correspondence of 13th February 2023 (attached) advising of the 

completion of your review of Housing for All and the Programme for Government in Q1 2023 

with proposals for a National Rent Scheme to be brought to Government by Q3 2023. I also 

attach my most recent correspondence to you on this matter and also copy of letter from 

Louise Ryan, Chair of the Dublin City Council Audit Committee for your information. 

This Committee is particularly interested in the outcome of this review and the subsequent 
proposals and I would ask if you might forward the findings of same at your earliest 
opportunity. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

_____________________________ 

Cllr Séamas McGrattan, 
Chairperson Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
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